
My name is Brad Campbell, current interim Mayor of Elkhart. I am running for Elkhart City 
councilman this upcoming election. I have been intensely involved with current city 
projects and future projects our small town has in store. It is a very exciting time for our 
town and its citizens.  

  

Prior to the appointment of interim Mayor, I sat on the Planning and Zoning Commission 
and the Zoning Board of Adjustment. My family and I have been citizens of Elkhart for 
several years and we have planted our roots in this town. We are invested here.  

 

 Public service has been ingrained into my everyday life. In one capacity or another, I have 
been involved with public service for almost 14 years.  

 

I am asking for your support this upcoming election to fill a seat on Elkhart City Council. 
Thank you! 

 

Brad Campbell 


